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Fiona Hyslop MSP 
Cabinet Secretary for Transport 
Scottish Government 
 
By email only 

Net Zero, Energy and Transport 
Committee 

c/o Clerk to the Committee 
Room T3.40 

The Scottish Parliament 
Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 

  
netzero.committee@parliament.scot  

 
19 July 2024 

 

Dear Fiona, 

A9 Dualling: Tomatin to Moy project 
 
Thank you for your letter of 9 July updating the Committee on work to dual the 
A9 between Tomatin and Moy. 
 
As a follow-up to providing this information, it would be helpful if you could tell 
us when you expect this work (a) to begin and (b) to be completed. 
 
In relation to (b), I do note that the website your letter links to states that the 
work is expected to be completed “by 2027”, but would be grateful for a more 
precise estimate, if there is one.  
 
I’d welcome a response by 16 August.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Edward Mountain MSP 
Convener 
Net Zero, Energy and Transport Committee 


